
1

Cheryl Atkinson

From: Barlby and Osgodby Parish

Sent: 13 August 2015 14:22

To: LDF

Subject: Barlby and Osgodby Plan Selby

Dear LDF, 

I apologise for the delay in forwarding these comments relating to the consultation process. I have been on 

compassionate leave due to a family crisis. 

The Council's comments are as follows : 

  

Barlby and Osgodby Parish 

  

  

 
  

______________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________ 

The Town Council is extremely disappointed that there was no opportunity to comment on issues relating to 

the Barlby Bridge area of the Parish. Maps of Barlby Village and Osgodby Village were provided at 

consultation events. Maps for the Barlby Bridge area (including the Olympia Park site) were only obtained 

afterwards.  

This part of the Parish is now in the Selby East Ward for electoral purposes but is still part of Barlby and 

Osgodby Parish, both geographically and administratively, and should have been included in the 

consultation process. Olympia Park was described as being 'technically' in the Parish and continues to be 

described as part of greater Selby when, at the time of writing, it is actually part of Barlby and Osgodby 

Parish.  

The Town Council's comments on issues raised at each of the consultation events will have already been 

included in the Consultation responses. 

______________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________ 

Yours Sincerely 

D E Dumbell 

Council Manager 

Barlby and Osgodby Town Council  

 


